

Paul

2777

Would like to propose a 2 DAY suspension  
in a 3 out of 5 situation with no  
accelerated testing, with a good follow up  
sample. (BASIC system now in practice)  
THE ACCELERATE testing would or could  
be very costly. IF LAB could NOT  
GET THE 2 weekly samples, I'm  
60 miles AWAY FROM APPROVED, AFFORDABLE  
LAB.

THANKS  
DAVE HENRY

DO NOT WANT TO SEE A 2-DAY  
SUSPENSION WITH ACCELERATED TESTING.

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY  
REVIEW COMMISSION

2009 SEP 14 AM 10:08

RECEIVED